M11 FILTER PLUGGING DELTA P INDUSTRY ALARM LOG
May 5, 1997 to May 12, 1997 (Precision)

One test sounds warning alarm. No industry related problem.

October 31, 1997 to November 7, 1997 (Precision)

One test sounds warning alarm. No industry related problem.

June 14, 1998 to December 12, 1998 (Severity, Mild Direction)
Alarms sounded due to a series of mild tests. Data accumulation was slow, making it difficult to establish a cause. Lab effects, reference oils, fuel, and filter design changes were all investigated as possible causes. No correlation was found between these factors and the mild trend; however, none of these factors were ruled out. Test targets were updated effective December 8, 1998. Alarm cleared December 12, 1998.

March 14, 1999 (Severity, Severe Direction)

One test sounds warning alarm. No industry related problem.

December 14, 1999 to December 31, 1999 (Severity, Severe Direction)

Two tests sound warning alarms. No industry related problem.

March 17, 2003 to Date (Severity, Mild Direction)


Three tests sound an action alarm. While Filter Plugging has been trending mild since early 2000, it is unclear if alarm has sounded due to industry trend or a specific test, which was almost three standard deviations mild. To date, no action has been taken by the Surveillance Panel.
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